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Dear Parents, 
 
And so another exciting term at HHS draws to an end! Between Pupil Wellbeing Day, science week, the 
ISA art, ǿǊƛǘƛƴƎ ŀƴŘ 9ŀǎǘŜǊ 9ƎƎ ŎƻƳǇŜǘƛǘƛƻƴǎΣ ǘƘŜǊŜ ƘŀǎƴΩǘ ōŜŜƴ ŀ Řǳƭƭ ƳƻƳŜƴǘ 
 
We have had a wonderful week, the highlight of which was most definitely the Spring Concert. The 
children performed so beautifully and it was a very moving experience. All musicians impressed us, 
though I would like to extend special congratulations to our Y2 pupils. They were performing for the 
first time before their peers and they did a wonderful job. Many staff members were a little misty-eyed 
when the heard Summer perform! Huge thanks also to Ms Wold for organising the event, to all staff 
members who helped with the Spring Bower and to Mrs Salmons for filming the event! A recording will 
be posted to  
 
This end-of-term comes with its own sweet sorrow: Eve and Laila are both leaving HHS and whilst we 
are very sad to see them go, we wish them every happiness and success in their new schools. There is 
of course another good-bye that needs to be said. Mrs Pugh is leaving us today after 16 years of loyal 
service to the school. I know you will join me in thanking her for devotion to her role and the children 
in her care over the long years she has been with us. We wish her every happiness in her new life nearer 
her family.  
 
I would like to take this opportunity to wish you all a wonderful, healthy Easter break. I hope that when 
we return, some of the COVID restrictions will have been lifted and that we can start returning to 
normal life again! I will be keeping a close eye on all government guidance and will keep you informed 
of the changes. 
 
My warmest regards, 
 
Emily Brown 

Gentle Reminder: 

After Easter children should be in 

Summer uniform.   



  

 

Healthy Eating  Award  ï Certificate from Mrs King  

Sarah Silva   Neeya Patel  Nissi Jabaru  Ishaan Shah   

Rachel Silva  Joshika Rufus  Ayla Brown  Rhidai Shah 

Raiyan Wahid  Zi-Feng Ong  Jasmine Colebaseanu Habeeb Tharoo 

Emma Shah  Kaya Patel  James Tran  Eliyan Jamal 

Vaajas Shandilya Nishka Patel  Yukta Vibhakar  Maahi Malde 

Anika Shah  Huan-Li Lee  Akshi Shah  Dylan Mehta 

Kimi Shah  Brandon Chung  Keya Shah  Masha Karunaratne 

Aashni Patel  Kiyani Halai  Riya Thakore  Rian Malde 

Madison Paoli  Tishe Adebola-Lawal Keya Chandaria  Yash Bid 

Shiv Chowdhury 

 CERTIFICATES AWARDED THIS WEEK 

 

Dylan Mehta Y5 

Keya Chandaria Y5 

Sarina Tailor Y2 

Sienna Bhanderi Y2 

Kiana Yeung Y3 

Arav Patel Y3 

Diya Halai Y3 

Reiyen Desai Y3 

Kush Desai Y3 

Ranika Chima Y3 

Tito Ojurongbe Y6 

Raiyan Wahid Y6 

Sophia Blacoe Y1 

Kai Halonen Y1 

Josh Mistry Y4 

Iwinosa Osarumwense Y4 

Khiyana Shah Y4 

 

 

 

 

 



Art in Action  

²ŜΩǾŜ ƘŀŘ ŘƻȊŜƴǎ ŀƴŘ ŘƻȊŜƴǎ ƻŦ ŜƎƎŎƛǘƛƴƎ ŜƴǘǊƛŜǎΦ  LΩƳ ƴƻǘ ŜǾŜƴ ȅƻƭƪƛƴƎΦ  LΩǾŜ ŜƎƎǎǘǊŀŎǘŜŘ ŀ 

ǎŜƭŜƎƎƭŜŎǘƛƻƴΦ  L ƘƻǇŜ ǘƘŜȅ ŘƻƴΩǘ ŎǊŀŎƪ ȅƻǳ ǳǇΗ  ¢ƘŜǎŜ ƘŀǾŜ ōŜŜƴ ŜƴǘŜǊŜŘ ƛƴǘƻ ǘƘŜ L{! 9ŀǎǘŜǊ 9ƎƎ 

Competition.  We will have to wait for the rŜǎǳƭǘǎ ǘƻ ƘŀǘŎƘΗ [ŜǘΩǎ ƘƻǇŜ ǿŜ ǊŜŎŜƛǾŜ ŀ ǿƘƻƭŜ ƴŜǎǘ ƻŦ 

prizes!   Happy Easter everyoneJ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
The Reception children have been extremely excited to be back in school after a few unusual weeks 

doing quanran-teaching! Since being back, we have had a huge focus on well-being, social interaction 

and keeping our minds as healthy as our bodies, by encouraging the children to speak about how they 

are feeling. Reception have loved daily mindfulness sesssions - talking about what we are grateful for, 

doing daily yoga to relax and taking part in group games to practice working as a team. The first week 

back was extremely exciting with a trip to the park and science week, where we learned about 

Alexander Graham Bell, made lava lamps and grew sunflowers, giving the children an opportunity to 

do the practical tasks they had missed while learning at home. We have had a big focus on number 

bonds and have made it up to 14, encouraging the children to answer them at top speed to become 

maths wizards and win house points! It has been wonderful to be back and have our Reception Team 

together again.  
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